
                                                                       
                           

 

 

 

Officers from Cumberland Council’s Community 

Development Team will be available in the 

Primrose Hall, Gaitsgill, at the following times: 

 

  

Wednesday 5 June 3 – 6pm 
 

Tuesday 11 June 2 – 5pm 
 
 
 

They invite you to join them over a cup of tea to talk 
about your recent flooding experience and what help or 

assistance you feel you need.  
 

If you can’t get there and you need support 
 please get in touch by email 

fellsandsolway@cumberland.gov.uk 
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